

TOWN OF LAKE LURE • P.O. BOX 255 • LAKE LURE, N.C. 28746 • 704/625-9983 • 704/625-9396

## RECESSED MEETING OF THE LAKE LURE TOWN COUNCIL HELD TUESDAY, JUNE 16, 1992 AT THE LAKE LURE TOWN HALL AT 9:00 A.M.

PRESENT: Mayor Priscilla Doyle

Commissioner Jack Donovan Commissioner Max Lehner

Thomas M. Hord, Town Manager

F. E. Isenhour, Jr., Asst. Town Manager/Finance Director

**ABSENT:** Commissioner Bill Bush

Commissioner Alex Karr

Mayor Doyle called the meeting to order at approximately 9:20 a.m. The first item of discussion centered around resolving zoning cases. It was the consensus of the Council to arrange an executive session meeting with the Town Attorney, Chris Callahan, and discuss how to handle legal cases. Council agreed to set a tentative date for a meeting with Chris Callahan on Tuesday, July 14, 1992 at 9:00 a.m. at the Lake Lure Town Hall. Council agreed that John Bittle, Chairman of the Board of Adjustment, be given a copy of the confidential letter from Chris Callahan to all Council Members pertaining to the status of certain zoning cases.

Council will be joining the Planning and Zoning Board in a joint meeting on Tuesday, July 7, 1992 at 10:00 a.m. at the Lake Lure Community Center.

## PAGE 2 - MINUTES OF THE JUNE 16, 1992 TOWN MEETING

Council discussed the soon to be vacant Finance Officer position. Several persons have applied for this position and hopefully this job can be filled soon.

Council discussed the revised draft budget for fiscal year 1992-1993 and agenda items for the Tuesday, January 23, 1992 Regular Town Meeting at Fairfield.

With no further items of discussion, Commissioner Lehner moved, seconded by Commissioner Donovan, to adjourn. The vote of approval was unanimous.

ATTEST:

Rusalla Loyle
Mayor Priscilla Doyle

Anita H. Taylor, Town Clerk